
We are excited to announce the upcoming informational meetings for families interested in 
applying to Paideia for the 2025-2026 school year. Attendance at one of these meetings is 
required prior to submitting an application. 

Meeting Dates 
Option 1 
Day: Thursday, January 30  
Time: 6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 
Location: Parker Middle School 
 
Option 2 
Day: Tuesday, March 11 
Time: 6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 
Location: Parker Middle School 

Meeting Details: 

●​ Please register for the meeting at least one day in advance. 
●​ Meetings are intended for parents. 

○​ We kindly ask that young children not attend. Infants are welcome. 
○​ Students in grades 6-12 may attend with a parent. 

●​ Attendance is required for new families interested in joining Paideia Learning for the 
2025-2026 school year.  

During the meeting, we will discuss Paideia’s mission, philosophy, and provide a program 
overview. Please review the New Family Application for information about the process of 
applying with Paideia. 

We look forward to meeting you and answering your questions about joining the Paideia 
community! 

Kind regards, 

Paideia Administration Team 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfDaUc6zj32icxq9Ngp_i4DVeLMdXQM5ELeKOSalZ9EutEAag/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ou6R8d7BnKXcDYc4IEuMM8iPl3OzEwqYGpF07g73R4Y/edit?usp=sharing

